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Comments: Growing up in Montana I was exposed to numerous ways to enjoy our public spaces. During my time

at the University of Montana I first started to mountain bike and since then I have been hooked. 

 

It is very important to me that access for mountain bikes remain in the future plans for the Custer Gallatin. I am a

supporter of continued access to the Lionhead area and the Bridger Range. In my mind, mountain bikes are one

of the many ways to get outside and gain an appreciation for our public spaces. 

 

I support Alternative E for the Custer Gallatin and I support the Gallatin Forest Partnership Agreement. 

 

I do not believe that bicycles degrade the environment any more than other forms of human access, especially

when used responsibly. In addition, I believe that the mountain biking community gives back to our trails through

volunteer days and building awareness of responsible trail usage. 


